

Parents, Guardians, and Students,

The new school year is upon us! The beginning of new friendships, experiences, memories, and moments that will become ingrained in your mind for years to come. As you step forward onto this new and uncharted path in your lives I invite you to consider capturing the moments ahead.

The 2025 Smithtown East Yearbook will be something that you will not only want to be a part in making, but a part in owning. As in the past, the Yearbook will be available for purchase on Yearbookforever.com via credit card, debit card, or PayPal. It will start at \$115, however you can add name engraving, protective covers, or extra pages to your purchase. The sooner you order the better, as there is no guarantee that there will be extras available in June. You can even purchase ads for individual students at Yearbookforever.com that range from 1/8 to full pages. Directions for making an ad can be found here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wuw5Z3iWbBo

As far as making this yearbook the most memorable that it has been, we need your help. Any pictures that you think will make this yearbook even better and will capture every moment, can be submitted through **Yearbook Snap** which can be found on <u>Yearbookforever.com</u> or on the Yearbook Snap App. The school's access code is: **11780**. For directions on how to upload your images click <u>here</u>. This means any candid pictures, pictures of how you and your friends have grown over these four years, school events, or even unforgettable moments. Anything that you feel would be <u>appropriate</u> for our yearbook and make it a treasured book of memories. Due to the deadline presented in creating such a publication, pictures and ads will only be accepted **UNTIL February 28, 2025**.

Finally, Seniors are requested to provide a **quote** and **biography** for use in the yearbook. Students can submit this information through Powerschool under the FORMS link.

• Open the PowerSchool App on your phone or computer and open Forms. You can also access this from the Parent Portal by clicking Forms. You must use your own google account, you cannot use your parent/guardian's account.

These quotes, biographies, and activities must be submitted **BY DECEMBER 18, 2024** in order to meet publication deadlines.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Yearbooks are something that many, if not all of us, treasure for years to come. Make sure you have these four years documented before it's too late. The earlier you reserve your copy the more you will save. I look forward to creating this memory with you that will allow you all to look back fondly at your time here in Smithtown.

September to October 31st \$115 November 1st to March 31st \$125 April 1st to June 30th \$150

Sincerely,

Christopher Lauto

clauto@smithtown.k12.ny.us

Smithtown East Yearbook Advisor